ARCHDIOCESE OF MILWAUKEE

3501 S. Lake Drive • P.O. Box 07912 • Milwaukee, WI 53207-0912 • (414) 769-3300

Office of Auxiliary Bishop

October 28, 1993

Rev. Lawrence C. Murphy
Box 110
Boulder Junction, Wisconsin 54512

Dear Fr. Murphy:

Earlier this month the Archdiocese was again confronted by a serious allegation against you, stemming from several years ago.

I spoke with Bishop Ralph Fliss on October 7, 1993 in order to share that information with him. Since the Board of Directors of the Wisconsin Catholic Conference was about to convene a meeting in Milwaukee Bishop Fliss promised to bring this matter to your attention, as well as to the notice of the pastor of St. Anne in Boulder Junction.

I think it is imperative that you discuss the matter with Fr. Thomas Venne (currently recovering from eye surgery) and probably also with Dr. Elizabeth Piasecki so that your own rights might be properly safeguarded that this time and that justice and compassion might be provided for all concerned. I know that this matter continues to be difficult for all of us.

Sincerely,

Most Reverend Richard J. Sklba Auxiliary Bishop of Milwaukee

Let us go FORWARD



CELEBRATING
150 YEARS

RJS/rt Copy to:

Fr. Thomas Venne

Dr. Elizabeth Piasecki